
 
 

 

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 46 of 2019 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/56/95 

 

 

03 June 2019 

 

 

 

Correction to Notices to Mariners Nos. 42 and 44 of 2019 re-Beacon pole on Il-

Gebla ta' Hajra – Destroyed 

 

 

Reference is made to Notice to Mariners Nos. 42 and 44 of 2019 re-Beacon pole on Il-

Gebla ta' Hajra – Destroyed 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, informs mariners that there is a 

typo error in the Latitude (N) position quoted in the above mentioned Notices to 

Mariners. 

 

The correct position is:  

 

Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 

 

  35º 49’.741    014º 32’.911  
 

 

All other information in Notice to Mariners Nos. 42 and 44 of 2019 will remain valid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 36 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 

 

 

 


